
Connecticut’s Students Need You!

The Connecticut State Department of Education
in partnership with the RESC Alliance invites you to a

Virtual Career Fair 
aimed at Increasing the racial, ethnic, and linguistic diversity 

of Connecticut’s educator workforce.

June 2 and 3, 2020

You are invited to join us for a free online ‘meet and greet’ experience with 
school and district leaders seeking high-quality candidates to teach in 

Connecticut’s public schools. Using an online platform, you will be able to 
upload your resume and have the opportunity to “chat” with up to 45 schools 
and districts who will share information about their school communities and 

the teaching positions that are currently available.

After you register for the career fair, you will be sent a link to access pre-fair 
modules designed to support rich engagement in this virtual environment.  

Connecticut teachers and leaders will share personal journeys, discuss how 
to strategically navigate online chats, and purposefully address contemporary 
educational issues. We hope these modules and your attendance at the career 

fair in June will be a valuable part of your overall job seeking experience.

The “meet and greet” virtual fairs will take place as follows:

Secondary
Tuesday, June 2, 2020

2:00–4:30 p.m.

Registration:  
https://app.brazenconnect.

com/a/crec/e/ayMBE 

Pre-K–Elementary
Wednesday, June 3, 2020

9:00–11:30 a.m.

Registration:  
https://app.brazenconnect.

com/a/crec/e/4x8lp

Registration deadline: May 31, 2020

Registration is limited so please register early to guarantee your opportunity to attend.

Upon registration, you will receive a confirmation email from “Brazen” (the virtual fair digital 
platform) with information on how to upload your resume and other logistical information. 

Questions? Please email Deb VanWyngaarden at dvanwyngaarden@crec.org.

https://app.brazenconnect.com/a/crec/e/ayMBE
https://app.brazenconnect.com/a/crec/e/4x8lp



